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Dates to Remember:  

¶June 1 to June 9             

After School Courses Recitals 

¶June 10                                 

Open House 

¶June 20                                          

Gr. 7 Awards Ceremony  and 

Gr. 6 to 8 IB Assembly        

¶June 21                                          

Gr. 1 to 5  IB Assembly  

¶June 22                                       

Gr. 8 Graduation and Awards 

Ceremony 

¶June 26                                  

Parent Teacher Interviews and 

InSchoolwear Uniform Day 

¶June 27                                 

Sports Awards Ceremonies  

and Last  Day of School 

¶July 3                                        

First Day of Summer Camp! 
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Register for the 2017-2018 School Year and Summer Camp 
 

The students and staff have had a very busy and memorable year! The school 
year has passed very quickly and the end of June is almost here.  As we look 
forward to the next school year, we are making important decisions and     
beginning to form class lists for next year.   
 

We would like to thank the families who have already re -registered 
for the 2017 -2018 school year. If you have not re -registered yet, we 
encourage you to register as soon as possible. The last day of school 
is June 27!  
 

We would also like to remind you to register for 

our TCMPS Summer Camp! We have some really 

great activities planned for maximum fun this   

summer. As a special promotion, parents who 

register before Friday, June 2, will be eligible to 

WIN A FREE WEEK OF SUMMER CAMP!  

Parents who have already registered will be      

entered into the draw automatically. The draw 

will take place on Monday, June 5 and the winners 

will be  announced by the end of the day. 

Happy Fatherõs Day 
We wish all our great Dads a very Happy Fatherõs Day on   
Sunday, June 18.  We hope you have a very happy  
weekend with your family! 

Open House 
You are invited to visit our Open House! Teachers and administration will be 
available to answer any questions you might have about the school, IB and what 
to expect for your child in the next year. The Open House will be on Saturday, 
June 10, from 11:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. During the Open House, we will have   
IB Information Sessions at 11:30 a.m. and 1:00 p.m.  and we encourage 
all families to attend. We look forward to seeing you at our Open House. 

  

Keep updated with the latest news and events!  
Help us grow our presence;  

like us on Facebook, òTown Centre Private Schoolsó   
and follow us on Twitter, òtcmps@tcmpsó.  

http://www.fruitiondayspa.ca/uncategorized/fathers-day/attachment/happy-fathers-day/
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Music Nights  

On May 10 and 11, the students in grades 4 to 8 participated in 
our annual Music Nights. This yearõs production featured 2 
nights of instrumental band music with performances by the 
choir. The grade 4 band did a fantastic job for their first year of 
band! Congratulations to Anoush Mudaliar for his special     
performance on the piano, and to the 4 awesome MCõs,    
Ethan Humphrey, Grace Hung, Charu Nathan, and Ashwin            
Sujithkumar! Thank you to all the students and contributing 
staff. Thanks again to our very talented Music teachers, Mr. 
Danny Friedman and Ms. Samantha Huang, for all their hard 
work during the concerts and in class throughout the year. 

Instrument Return Day  

If your child in grades 4 to 8 has a rented instrument from       
Harknett Music, you have 3 options for the end of the year:   
  

¶ purchase the current rental instrument,  
¶ renew the rental agreement now for the next school year,  
¶ or return the instrument now.  
 

Students who are purchasing their instrument for next year 
should not return their instrument but keep it at home over 
the summer. Students who are returning their rented Harknett 
Music instrument must bring their instrument to school on or 
before June 9. Grades 4 and 5 students should drop off their rented instruments to Ms. Huang in Music 
Room 158 and grades 6 to 8 students should drop off their rented instruments to Mr. Friedman in Music 
Room 117.  As well, parents may return their rented instrument to Harknett Music directly. If you need 
more information about any of the purchase, rental renewal or return options, please contact Harknett   
Music at 2650 John St. Unit 15 in Markham, 905-477-1141.  

InSchoolwear, our school uniform supplier, will be at our school in the Main Gymnasium for parents who 
are interested in purchasing any uniform items. Please note that the date for the School Uniform Day has 
changed. It has now been scheduled for Monday June 26, from 9:30 a.m. to 6:00 p.m.  Parents may bring 
their children to get sized, and items which are not in stock may be delivered to your home or to the 
school.  If you have questions about the uniform or InSchoolwear, please inquire at the Main Office.  

After School Courses Observations 

Parents are reminded that the last day of regularly scheduled     
After School Courses was on Friday, May 26. Students and staff 
are now busy rehearsing for the recitals or observation classes 
for several of the After School Courses. Invitations have been 
sent out for the following observations or recitals. If you have 
not yet received your invitation, please ask at the Main Office.  

 
After School Courses Observation Dates: 
 
Thursday, June 1 Piano Recital 
Monday, June 5 Chess Tournament 
Tuesday, June 6 Chess Tournament 

Friday, June 9 Dance Recital 

  

NEW DATE FOR SCHOOL UNIFORM DAY    
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Grades 6, 7 and 8 End of Year Trips 

Our grades 6, 7 and 8 students and staff are eagerly awaiting their end of year trips.  The grade 6 students 
will have a great active outdoor education program which emphasizes teamwork and having fun.  The grades 
7 and 8 students will enjoy a busy travel itinerary with enthusiastic tour guides, while riding the comfortable 
coach buses around Ottawa and Quebec. Itineraries and specific details, including what to pack, will be    
provided to parents soon.  Parents are reminded to complete the medication form for any medication your 
child will take on the trips. These exciting and memorable trips will be the highlight of the year for all the 
senior elementary students!   
 
¶ Grade 6 students will go to Camp Olympia Outdoor Education Centre from June 12 to 14                
¶ Grade 7 students will visit Ottawa from  June 12 to 14 
¶ Grade 8 students will visit Quebec from June 12 to 15  

Summer Camp Day and Intramurals 
 

Summer Camp Day for Grades 1 to 4 on June 2 
Students are sure to enjoy a fun filled day of summer camp type activities 
like dancing, races, arts and crafts and much more, while earning points 
for their House League team. Students should wear appropriate civvies 
clothing and running shoes for an active day.  
 
Track and Field Intramurals for Grades 5 to 8 on June 2 
For the grades 5 to 8, we have a fun track and field intramural event 
planned at Highgate Park. Students should wear appropriate civvies   
clothing and running shoes for an active day.   
 
In the event of rain, the Summer Camp Day and the Track and Field    
Intramurals will be rescheduled to Tuesday, June 6.  


